
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
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Friday 11th May2018 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                                      
I would just like to say how proud we all are of 
our Year 6 children for completing their SATs 
this week. It has been a long week but they 
have been amazing and have all tried their    
absolute best. Well done! 

What a wonderful Royal and Active day we 
have had. Take a look at the photographs on 
our school Facebook page.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible at our Topic challenge open session on 
24th May 2.45– 3.20pm. 

Thank you for your continued support and                             
cooperation,                                                                                   
Mrs L Stinchon 

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD AGED 

BETWEEN 18 MONTHS AND 4 

YEARS? 

We are holding a “DIDDY 

DRIBBLERS” free taster         

session in school on: 

Monday 11th June 2018 10.30-11.30am  

This is a ball based sport session to build up coor-

dination, listening to instructions and turn taking 

whilst having fun! 

It will take place in our KS1 hall and all parents, 

grandparents or carers with pre-school children 

are invited to attend.                                                                                  

There will be tea or coffee for adults and water or 

juice for children. If this proves popular it will                   

become a weekly session in school.                                                                                          

Pro Sport currently come in to school and run 

lunchtime sports clubs each Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday.   

WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOU JOINING US! 

Please see the advert attached to this 

newsletter about a Half-Term Holiday Club 

they are running in school! 

COME AND SEE WHAT WE HAVE 
DONE!  

Thursday 24th May - open                         
session 2.45-3.20pm   

School will be open for parents to come and 
view the amazing work that the children have 
completed during their topic lessons this term. 

The “Topic Challenges” from each class will be 
displayed in our KS1 hall and KS2 hall for                   
parents.                                                                                        This afternoon we all took part in the 

Pendle UP AND ACTIVE challenge 

“Your Mile Your Way!” - this was 

where each child travelled a mile in 

any way they wanted! We 

had walkers, runners, cart 

wheelers, skippers and 

jumpers! Check out the 

pictures on our website 

and Facebook. 

PARKING:- I understand how difficult 

parking is on Dean Street and how                         

congested the road becomes at drop off 

and pick up times. Please have                     

consideration for residents and other 

drivers and DO NOT  PARK ON THE               

YELLOW LINES OR ZIG-ZAGS or in the 

staff car park.  This is to help to keep all 

children safe.                                                                   

Thank you for your understanding. 
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Our Certificate winners this week are: 

Yr R Georgie Kay 

Yr 1 Keira Cooper 

Yr 2 Poppy Lord 

Yr 3 Alex Strachan 

Yr 4 Mitchell Scott 

Yr 5 Amber Dodsworth 

Yr 6 ALL YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

Well done!                                                                           

We look forward to seeing you next                           

Friday at our celebration assembly                      

starting at 9.05am 

The next class assembly will be led 

by:  Year 4                                                                  

on: Wednesday 23rd May at 2.45pm.    

All parents and family members are 

welcome to attend.  

Sports clubs after half term 

Tuesday: Mixed football for year 3/4 with                   

Mr Burnley                                                                   
Thursday: Karate with Sensei Simon  

FUNDA - NEW CLUBS £2 PER SESSION 

Letters out today and must be 
back by Thursday 24th May                                                                 

Thursdays: KS2 Tennis  

Friday: KS1                  
Mini Olympics  

 

REMINDER - We will be 

totally CASHLESS from 

6th June. If you are not signed up to Parentmail 

OR have any concerns please see                   

Mrs Sims in the office ASAP. 

 

POLITE REQUEST                                                                 

If your child is off school due to illness or for an           

appointment please will you ring Mrs Sims in the  

office  before 9.30am each day to inform us. 

 

                                                                                                                       

 

 

Tuesdays                                                                                         

3.30-4.30   outside/KS2 hall                                                                

Y3 and Y4 Football  (boys and 

girls)                                           

with Mr Burnley 

Thursdays                                                                                        

3.30-4.30 KS2 hall                                                            

KS2 Fencing with Funda  - LAST ONE                                    

3.30-5.00  KS1 hall                                                                      

Karate with Sensei Simon 

Fridays                                                             

3.30-4.30 KS2 hall                                                         

KS1 Football—LAST ONE with Funda Coach 

Tom 

W.b 21st May                                                          

Y2 SATs week                                                                     

Tuesday 22nd May                                                

Y3 Trip to Ribchester Museum                                     

Thursday 24th May:                                 

2.45 - 3.20pm Topic Challenge Open Session for 

parents                                                                                        

Friday 25th May 3.30PM finish school for 1/2 

term                                                                                            

WEDNESDAY 6th JUNE                              

School opens 8.50am                                              

WB 11th JUNE                                                              

Year 1 phonics week                                                   

Tuesday 6th June                                                          

non-uniform day / payment is to bring items for 

the Summer Fair class stalls—

details will follow!                                                                

Friday 29th June—save the date                                                             

PTA School Summer Fair                         

3.30-6.00pm                                                                                                      



 


